
Quick Shifter
CBR1000S1
This system enables very quick up and down
shifting without clutch and throttle
operations.
u This system does not function when

upshifting with the throttle closed.
u This system functions when the engine

speed is more than 1,500 r/min (rpm) on
upshifting or more than the idle speed on
downshifting.

u This system does not function when the
clutch lever is being operated.

● If “-” is displayed on the gear position
indicator, the Quick Shifter system does
not operate.

● If the Quick Shifter does not operate
normally, the clutch can be used to
complete the shift operation.

● The Quick Shifter can be individually
turned ON (active) and OFF (deactivate),
also the shift pedal load level for
activating the Quick Shifter can be
adjusted during up and down shifting.

● If the PGM-FI malfunction indicator lamp
comes on or the gear position indicator
flashes “-” in the current gear position, the
Quick Shifter system may not operate. If
either of the above occurs, contact your
dealer as soon as possible.

# To Change the Setting of Quick Shifter
(P.45)  (P.46)
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